
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 MEDIA INVITATION 
 

Firefighters helping Firefighters 
Novato Fire District donated fire engine to River Delta Fire District 

 Wednesday May 29, 2019 

WHAT 

Firefighters helping Firefighters. The Novato Fire District donated a Type 1 Fire Engine 

to the River Delta Fire District in South Sacramento County. 

 

WHO 

The Novato Fire District donated a Type 1 Fire Engine to the River Delta Fire District a 

volunteer fire department in need of a working fire apparatus. 

 

WHEN 

Wednesday May 29, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 

DESCRIPTION 

 

The River Delta Fire District has formally accepted ownership of a 1991 Spartan 1500 GPM 

pumper from the Novato Fire District. The River Delta Fire District is a volunteer fire department 

in South Sacramento County. The River Delta Fire district protects approximately 50 square 

miles located near Highway 12 and Highway 160 near Rio Vista and Isleton, CA. They run 

approximately 400 calls per year and are staffed by volunteer firefighters.  

“We are grateful for the generosity of the Novato Fire Protection District” said River Delta’s Fire 

Chief Cutino”. “Our front-line fire engine recently sustained damage that was beyond repair”. We 

are currently operating an engine on loan from the Office of Emergency Services.  

Please RSVP Fire Chief, Paul Cutino (925) 658-0332 if you have any questions. 

 

 

 


